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Southern Cross Archery Club’s Commitment Statement for 
Safeguarding Children and Young People 

Southern Cross Archery Club is committed to the safety and wellbeing of all children 
and young people who participate in our programs and activities. 

We believe that all children and young people have the right to be safe, respected, 
and supported. We are committed to creating a safe and supportive environment 
where children and young people can thrive. 

We have a zero-tolerance policy for child abuse and neglect. We will investigate all 
allegations of abuse or neglect promptly and thoroughly. If we believe that a child is 
in danger, we will take all necessary steps to protect them. 

We are committed to providing children and young people with the information and 
resources they need to stay safe. We offer training to our staff and volunteers on 
child protection and prevention. We also have a confidential reporting system in 
place so that children and young people can report any concerns they have. 

We believe that everyone has a role to play in protecting children. We encourage 
parents, carers, and community members to report any concerns they have about 
the safety of a child. 

We are committed to creating a safe and supportive environment for all children and 
young people. 

Signed, 

Southern Cross Archery Club Committee 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


